5 LIONS

The Tradition Continues...
37 years of keeping our kids safe on graduation night

September 2023

Through our fundraising efforts, we work to keep the ticket price reasonable so that all graduates can afford to attend.
There are several fundraising events planned throughout the year and we are very fortunate to have many parents assist
with those events. Recognizing that many parents have time constraints preventing them from offering their time, we
offer all parents the opportunity to support their senior’s Grad Party through a fully tax-deductible donation (Tax ID:
#46-3646994).

Please lend your support and help us make this a memorable event for our graduates!

Thank you,
Heather Coller, Molly Lallum & Wendy Pothast
Grad Party Co-Chairs, wlhsgradparty.org

NAME/BUSINESS:

ADDRESS:

PHONE NUMBER:

EMAIL:

(Your information will not be re-distributed and will be used for purposes of tax receipts.)

Enclosed is my check for: $25 S50 S75 $100

S You Name it! Non-monetary donation

Checks can be made payable to: West Linn HS Substance Free Grad Party and mailed to:
West Linn High School
Substance Free Grad Party
5464 West A Street
West Linn, OR 97068

All donations are greatly appreciated including non-monetary donations such as trips at your vacation-owned property
gift cards (used or unused) and services.

If you would prefer to pay by credit card, please use QR code below and under the pulldown menu choose donations:

Questions? Please contact WLHS Substance Free Grad Party team at:
Email: 2024wlhsgradpart mail.com
Instagram: 2024WLHSGradParty Facebook Page: 2024 WLHS Grad Party



https://www.wlhsgradparty.org/
mailto:2024wlhsgradparty@gmail.com

